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GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B 

 
 
 

 

November 21, 2014 

Matthew Marcou, Chair 
Public Space Committee 
District Department of Transportation 
Public Space Permit Branch  Third Floor  
1100 4th Street, SW  Washington, D.C. 20004 

Re: Public Space application #10162018 for 3 valet parking spots at 1924 14th St NW 
(2B09) 

Dear Mr. Marcou: 

At its regular meeting on November 12, 2014, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood 
Commission (“ANC 2B” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. 
With 7 of 8 of the Commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the 
Commission approved the following motion by a vote of (6-1-0). 

ANC 2B supports the applicant’s request to add 3 valet parking spots at 1924 14th St NW 
with the following conditions: 

1) that the permit be temporary for a period of six months in order to test the arrangement 
and determine whether a permanent permit is appropriate;  
2) that the primary parking spaces used for this valet be in a private lot on the south side 
of the 1400 block of U Street NW; and  
3) that the permittee explore options to utilize the parking in its own building (the Louis 
Building) for valet of its customer’s vehicles. 

The ANC asks the Public Space Committee to look closely at whether this valet stand is 
appropriate given the proximity to a dedicated bicycle lane and based on the PSC’s 
knowledge of how other 14th St valet staging is being conducted. 

Commissioners Noah Smith (noah.smith@dupontcircleanc.net) and Mike Feldstein 
(mike.feldstein@dupontcircleanc.net) are the representatives in this matter. 

 ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 

 Sincerely, 
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Noah Smith 
Chairman 

Cc:  
PublicSpace.Committee@dc.gov; juan.amaya@dc.gov; gilberto.solano@dc.gov; 
matthew.marcou@dc.gov; catrina.felder@dc.gov; bernadette.edwards@dc.gov 
 

 

 


